
 

Tri-County Health Care sets new date for groundbreaking 
WADENA, Minn. – May. 05, 2021 – Tri-County Health Care had previously planned a groundbreaking 
ceremony for May 4 at 2 p.m. The ceremony was postponed due to unforeseen circumstances. These issues 
have been resolved and the ceremony is now set for May 21 at 12:30 p.m.  

The event will only be open to select staff and special guests due to COVID-19 restrictions. However, 
arrangements have been made to live stream the proceedings. Livewire, a live events company located in Fargo, 
will be handling the technological elements of the groundbreaking. 

Everyone is welcome to view the live stream on May 21 at 12:30 p.m. at TCHC.org.  

 

ABOUT TRI-COUNTY HEALTH CARE 
Tri-County Health Care is a private, not-for-profit health care system based in Wadena, Minnesota. It offers 
care services such as primary health, surgery, cancer care, diagnostic imaging, obstetrics, orthopedics and 
rehabilitation. Tri-County Health Care operates a hospital and medical clinic in Wadena, and serves the counties 
of Wadena, Todd and Otter Tail through five satellite clinics and two physical therapy clinics in Bertha, 
Henning, Ottertail, Sebeka and Verndale. Visit TCHC.org. 
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